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BOROUGH OF METUCHEN 

 

Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Metuchen Housing and Community 

Development Committee will be held on April 28, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. in the Council 

Chambers at Metuchen Borough Hall, 500 Main Street, Metuchen, N.J. The purpose of 

this meeting will be to consider possible uses for the Housing and Community 

Development Grant funds which will be made available to the Borough of Metuchen on 

or about July 1, 2022 for the 2022 Federal Community Development Block Grant 

program.  The public is invited to present comments on proposed projects to the 

Committee. 

 

Deborah Zupan, Acting Borough Clerk 


